
From: Parapanou, Sophia <Sophia.Parapanou@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 30 May 2023 10:05:16
To: DMS.Planning@westsuffolk.gov.uk
Cc:
Subject: Uploaded comments - FW: Re DC/23/0735/FUL
Attachments:

-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: 26 May 2023 16:19
To: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: Re DC/23/0735/FUL

I would like to know if the "food to go pod" will have restricted hours, as a short while ago we were kept
awake by the noise from the De Maravilla Tapas also in Sturmer Road until the police were called.

Trouble is if this pod is in use while we are sleeping, it will be disturbing once again, also where it will be
situated it will back on to the rear of several peoples homes.

When I say "us" it is not just our house that will be affected.

Many thanks,

Norman Salsen

1 Coupals Close

Haverhill

CB9 7UT
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